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Female Training Unit Ends the Approved Training Plan for the

Second Semester

Female training unit ended the training plan approved for the second
semester of the year 1433/1434, through which a number of training
courses about various e-learning processes and activities were provided for
faculty members from university colleges, where more than 18(0 faculty
members were trained. In this context, the dean Dr. Mosallam Al-Dossary
noted that this project comes within the framework of the deanship
initiatives to implement its approved projects within the strategic plan, also
he noted for the efforts of female training unit, represented by Miss.
Moneerah Mohammed Al-Zouman the female training unit coordinator in
order to seek continuous support for the e—learning processes and activities

at the university.




